
The ramp from inbound I-90/94 (Kennedy 
Expressway) to inbound Congress Parkway will be 
fully closed for approximately two years beginning 
January 15, 2018.

DETOUR
Southbound I-90/94 Kennedy to eastbound 
Congress Parkway:

• Exit Taylor Street eastbound to
• Jefferson Street northbound to
• Harrison Street eastbound to
• Wells Street northbound to access 

eastbound Congress Parkway
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Reason for Detour: The south to east (SE) ramp will be closed for construction of a new 
ramp from inbound Kennedy to inbound Congress, as well as construction on the 
eastbound Congress Parkway bridge over the Kennedy and Dan Ryan Expressways and 
replacement of the Van Buren Street bridge.

Estimated date the detour will begin and end: Ramp SE will be closed on January 15, 2018.
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